
Tue 11/27/2012 12:32 PM 

From: Halle Neeb [mailto:neebfamily@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 8:53 PM 
Subject: Request for Moratorium 

Dear Mr. Drew, 
 
I would like to request your support for a moratorium on wind turbine projects in New 
Hampshire, particularly the Wild Meadows Wind project, proposed for Alexandria, 
Danbury and Grafton.  
 
I am requesting this moratorium be considered as I have concerns related to the negative 
impact this will have on our local economy and public health of our community, as well 
as impact to the Newfound watershed and wildlife environment. The negative 
consequences of these industrial wind turbines far outweigh the benefits.   
 
I think you will find that the vast majority of our residents feel as I do.  I hope you will 
listen to our concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chris and Halle Neeb 
185 Shore Drive North 
Bridgewater, NH  03222 
 


